Redondo Beach Public Works,

With the upcoming April strategic planning session, the Public Works and Sustainability
Commission recommends the Public Works Department review the following areas for potential
incorporation:

- Reviewing the city standards database to update and include additional standards
relevant to the current condition of the City. Some potential standards may include tree
wells, residential driveways, curb ramps, street dimensioning and survey
monumentation.

- Review opportunities for the city to provide recommendations on first/last mile
solutions (including bike lanes and transit connections), public art funding and potential
funding commitments, utility upgrades, pavement upgrades, drainage BMPs, improving
drainage facilities to current NOAA data and City standards and synchronization with
signals along the selected corridor. Further, discovery of the process with Metro on
when and how these opportunities can be discussed with Metro, the selected designer
and contractor in the design-build phase.

- With the acceptance of Measure FP, areas the funding can be incorporated into the
strategic plan.

Sincerely,

Redondo Beach Public Works and Sustainability Commission



